M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 26, 2018
RE:
BG-1 Application – Central Office Roof and Roof Screens

This project consists of adding a rooftop screen across the entire length of the Central Office building to conceal the mechanical equipment, including the architectural louvers and supporting structure.  There is also an alternate included to provide a new EPDM roofing as the roof is currently scheduled for replacement in the next year or two, and would be the most cost-effective time to sequence with this proposed work.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
